NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
BRIMFIELD CUSD #309
PEORIA COUNTY, ILLINOIS 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Public Notice is hereby given that the Board of Education of Brimfield CUSD #309, Peoria County, Illinois, will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, November 16, 2022 at 7:00 pm in the high school library, 323 E. Clinton St., Brimfield, Illinois, to receive testimony regarding its application for waiver from Section 17-1.5 of the School Code (Limitation of Administrative Costs). 
